
MEMBER OF THE NAVON L RADIO CLUB 
* Publisñers of DX tV'2WS-K Largest MW radio organization -Established '1933 

PLEASE REPLY TO: 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 29$ 
Walnutport, Pa. 1$0$$ 

February 2$, 1978. 

Mr. Robert H. Mermell 
Radio Station W -D -N -H 
350 Erie Street, 
Honesdale, Pa. 1$431 

Dear Mr. Mermell, 

I am one of the DX listeners who were tuned to 
Radio Station WAEN during the special Equipment Test that was 
broadcast on the morning of Monday, October 10, 1977. A copy 

is enclosed of the reception report which I submitted at that 
time. 

It was disappointing to learn that Mr. Nickerson, 
who conducted the test, has departed with all the test info 
and reports. We are grateful to know," however, that you have 
kindly offered to issue confirmations to us DXters who heard 
the broadcast. 

I am, therefore, sending you the copy of my original 
report, with the request that you check over it and send me a 
reply confirming the fact that I heard Radio Station WAEN, 
Honesdale, on 1590 kiloHertz as described. A reply on WAEN 
stationery, if still available, will be greatly appreciated. 
Return postage is enclosed for your reply. 

Thank you very much for your attention to this 
request. Your kind cooperation in offering to supply reception 
confirmations is greatly appreciated by everyone who heard this 
special Equipment Test from WAEN. I shall be looking for your 
signal again so as to log your new call letters, WDNH, and I 
will send you a reception report when I am successful. Until then, 
with thanks for your reply to the enclosed report, I remain, 

Very truly yours, 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 29$ 
Walnutport, Pa. 
18088 


